## Upcoming Events



## This Month at CBS

**Bringing Talent to Life** 

May — 2024

May 1st Talent Show

May 8th Graduation Walk

May 9th
Student Council
Bake Sale

May 15th- 16th Art Fair

> May 15th Grade 5 Graduation



The end of the academic year is almost upon us, but May, our last full academic month is a 'full' one with the focus on celebrating the start of new journeys. However, looking back at April, this was a month in which we consolidated learning. Also at the heart was a 'reading' focus (both in English and Arabic).





The end of April was marked by a combined Book Character and Pyjama day. Students were invited to come to school dressed as their favorite book character, to celebrate books, or dressed in their pyjama's, to ready themselves for being read to. We ran alongside this a young authors event in which students read their own writing to children of different classes. I also read one of my favorite picture books in our monthly assembly.

Pre-KG also had a parental engagement event which proved to be incredibly successful, with parents coming in to work with their children and experience a 'flavor' of what happens on a daily basis in class.







Our monthly assembly also celebrated the end of the April character trait of 'Teamwork'. Pre-KG/JK and grade 5 showcased aspects of teamwork to the rest of the Elementary school. The character trait that we are promoting in May is 'caring'.

May 16th
Support Staff
Appreciation
Awards

We also have our first grade 5 formal graduation ceremony on the evening of Wednesday 15th May. This event will reflect on the students' past successes and fond memories, and showcase

participate in this event.

'accepting' differences.

The month of May is a month in which we will celebrate the successes of the past and look forward to the future. The month starts with our 'Talent Show' and Elementary students of all ages will

May 22nd Principal tea party In between these two events will be the ever popular Spring Concert. Every class and every child in KG to grade 2 will be participating and during this event awards will be given to KG to Grade 4 best performing students.

May 23rd Spring Concert The month ends with the final assessments for grade 3 to grade 5 starting on the 27th May. These assessments are important and students must attend on these days. Please



May 28th SK graduation

ensure that the revision notes given out by teachers are reviewed but these notes only cover the main areas taught and so there needs to be a referral to the text books as well.

their talents. The theme of the graduation is 'Around the World'. This is followed

later in the month by the graduation ceremony of the SK students. The focus again will be on memories and students will showcase their talents in a musical about

May 27th– June 3rd Final Assessments I will end with a quote which highlights the importance of education, and our role as a school, in providing our students with the necessary skills to be successful.

If you don't try and create the future you want, you must endure the future you get

J Maxwell

A reminder to parents that registration for the next academic year is now open and

outstanding fees must be settled



Sincerely

Mr. Edmund Peter Nonis Elementary School Principal

## هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

مايو - 2024

1 مايو عرض المواهب

الفعاليات القادمة

أعزائي أولياء أمور المرحلة الابتدائية،

| لقد اقتربنا من انتهاء العام الدراسي، ولكن شهر مايو، هو أيضًا الشهر الأكاديمي الأخير المكتظ تعليميا. فهو شهر "ملىء" بالتركيز على الاحتفال ببداية رحلات جديدة. ومّع ذلك، عند النظر إلى شهر أبريل، كأن هذا الشهر شهرًا قمنا فيه بتوطيد التعلم. وكان التركيز الأساسى على "القراءة" (سواء باللغة الإنجليزية أو



8 مايو حفل التخرج

9 مايو

مجلس الطلاب

بيع المخبوزات

تميزت نهاية شهر أبريل بيوم مشترك بالكتب، أو بملابس النوم "البيجامة" الخاصة كتبي المصورة المفضلة في تجمعنا الشهري.

لشخصيات الكتب ويوم البيجامة. حيث تم دعوة الطلاب للحضور إلى المدرسة مرتدين ملابس شخصيات كتبهم المفضلة، للاحتفال بهم، ليتأهبوا للقراءة. كما أقمنا فعالية للمؤلفين الصغار، حيث قرأ الطلاب كتاباتهم أمام أطفال من صفوف مختلفة. وقد قمتُ أيضًا بقراءة أحد

بالإضافة، نظمت مرحلة الحضانة فعالية لمشاركة أولياء الأمور التي حققت نجاح كبير حيث حضر أولياء الأمور للمشاركة في الأنشطة مع أطفالهم وتجربة "نكهة" ما يحدث يُوميًا في الفصل.



15 - 16 مايو معرض الفنون



كما احتفلنا في تجمعنا الشهري أيضًا بنهاية سمة 灯 شخصية شهر أبريل المتمثلة في "العمل الجماعي". وعرضت مرحلة الحضانة/أولَّى روضة والصلَّف الخامس جوانب العمل الجماعي لبقية طلاب المدرسة الابتدائية.

السمة الشخصية التي نروج لها في شهر مايو هي "الاهتمام".

15 مايو تخرج الصف الخامس 16 مايو جوائز تقدير موظفي الدعم

22 مايو حفل احتساء الشاي مع المدير

> 23 مايو حفل الربيع

28 مايو تخريج ثانية روضة

27 مايو -3 يونيو التقييمات النهائية



ياتي شهر مايو لنحتفل بإنجازاتنا في الماضي ونتطلع إلى المستقبل بتفاؤل. يبدأ الشهر بفعالية "عرض المواهب" حيث سيشارك طلاب المرحلة الابتدائية من مختلف الفئات العمرية في هذه الفعالية المميزة.

لدينا أيضًا أول حفل تخرج رسمي لطلاب الصف الخامس في مساء يوم الأربعاء الموافق 15 مايو. ستكون هذه الفعالية فرصة لتجسيد نجاحات الطلاب السابقة ومشاركة

ذكرياتهم الجميلة، بالإضافة إلى عرض مواهبهم. سيكون موضوع التخرج "حول العالم". وفي وقت لاحق من الشهر، سيقام حفل تخرج لطلاب ثانية روضة. سيكون التركيز مرة أخرى على الذكريات وسيتم عرض مواهب الطلاب في مسرحية موسيقية تتناول "قبول" الاختلافات.



بين هاتين الفعاليتين، يأتي حفل الربيع البارز. سيشارك فيه كل صف وكل طفل من الروضة إلى الصف الثاني. وخلال هذه الفعالية سيتم توزيع الجوائز على الطلاب الذين قدموا أداءً متميزاً من الروضة إلى الصف الرابع.

وينتهي الشهر بالتقييمات النهائية للصفوف من الثالث إلى الخامس ابتداءً من 27 مايو. تعد هذه التقييمات

ذات أهمية بالغة، وينبغي على الطلاب الحضور في هذه الأيام. يرجى التأكد من مراجعة الملاحظات التقييمية المقدمة من قبل المعلمين، إلا أنه يجب العلم أن هذه الملاحظات تغطي المواضيع الرئيسية فقط، وعليه يجب الرجوع أيضًا إلى الكتب المدرسية.

سأنتهي باقتباس يسلط الضوء على أهمية التعليم، ودورنا كمدرسة، في تزويد طلابنا بالمهارات اللازمة لتحقيق النجاح.

إذا لم تحاول وتبتكر المستقبل الذي تريده، عليك أن تتحمل المستقبل الذي تحصل عليه.

ج. ماکسویل

تذكير لأولياء الأمور بأن التسجيل للعام الدراسي القادم متاح الآن، ويجب سداد الرسوم المستحقة.



مع أطيب التمنيات، السيد / ادموند بيتر نونيس مدير المدرسة الابتدائية